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It’s been an honor to interact with many great colleagues during my career in crystallography, but none more
special than Richard E. Marsh whom we lost in 2017. My own mentor, Bob Sparks, fostered my first contact with
Dick Marsh when we invited him to join in a hands-on data collection and structure solution school for Stanford
students held in 1973. He was a delight and an inspiration to the budding chemists, and they clustered around him.
After the American Crystallographic Association Summer School started in 1992, he taught at a number of these
Schools held in Pittsburgh, PA and Athens, GA. | will share some photos and stories about him in his laboratory at
California Institute of Technology.
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